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Music for the Young at Heart

May 10, 1960

Maurice W. Nittler
3663 8. Clarkson
fnglewood, Colorado

Dear Mr, Nittler:

This is just a short reply to your very welcomed letter telling us
that you received the signal from our new radio station KUPD, It
was quite a thrill for us to hear from you considering the fact that
we just went on the air April 15th.

It is always gratifing to us to know that someone will take the time
to let us know our signal is heard at such a distance.

This is just to let you know that 21l the information you mentioned to
us in your letter is quite accurate and to thank you for writing to us.
May you continue to hear KUPD for meny moons to come.

Sincerely,

Bill Clifford

fixec. Vice President

Tri-State Broadcasting
Co., Inc.
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